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HISTORY  

Kiyo, Yoshiko, and Mantaro Hide were Japanese-Americans who lived in Wapato, Washington. 

During World War II they were internees at the Heart Mountain WWII Japanese-American 

Confinement Site. In 1945, they were part of a group from Heart Mountain that visited Yellowstone 

National Park. 

 

DESCRIPTION 

This collection documents Japanese-American internees at Heart Mountain WWII Confinement Site 

(Heart Mountain, Wyoming) during World War II, who visited nearby Yellowstone National Park in 

1945. The collection consists of four black and white photographs of the group watching Old Faithful 

geyser erupt, at Morning Glory Pool, on the beach of Yellowstone Lake, and in front of the Old 

Faithful Inn. The images are labeled in Japanese on the front and have translations and identifications 

in English on the verso. Group members included: Kiyo Hide, Yoshiko Hide, Mantaro Hide, 

Shinkichi Ihara, Sueki Furuta, Mrs. Suma, Mr. Tsukamoto, Kameju Kamemoto. Home locations are 

noted with the Hide family from Wapato, Washington, and other group members from the Yakima 

Valley, Washington. The image of the group in front of Morning Glory Pool is also contained within 

the George and Frank C. Hirahara Photograph Collection (SC 014.7, Box 1, Folder 292, picture 2) at 

the Washington State University Libraries Manuscripts, Archives, and Special Collections. Copyright 

for the image was previously transferred to WSU. 

 

PROVENANCE 

Gift of the Kiyo Hide Estate by Sumiko Hide Nishi, 2013. 

 

AVAILABILITY 

This is an unprocessed collection. Material is available for access. Some records within the collection 

are under copyright restrictions. Please contact us well advance of any planned research visit so we 

may prepare the material for access. Please contact the Heritage & Research Center 

(yell_heritage_center@nps.gov) for more information. 


